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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

[ Docket No. 50-341]

DETROIT EDIS0N COMPANY
(Enrico Fermi Unit 2)

Receipt of Request for Action Under 10 CFR 2.206

Notice is hereby given that by letter received April 17, 1985, Stanley

Nietubicz requested that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission institute legal

action to rectify the alleged lack of viable evacuation routes under flood con-

ditions for certain areas near the Enrico Fermi Unit 2 facility. The letter is

being handled as a request for action pursuant.to 10 CFR 2.206 and, accordingly,

appropriate action will be taken on the petition within a reasonable time.

Copies of the petition are available for public inspection in the Commission's .

Public Document Room at 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20555 and in the

local public dccument room at the Monroe County Library, Reference Department,

3700 South Custer Road, Monroe, Michigan 41861.
.

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this 5th day of June,1985.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

LE
TM7 Taylor, irectora

0 ice of Inspe ion and Enforcement


